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I’m Glenn Barbour from Waldoboro, ME. I am in favor of the bill LD 956. My family
of 3 and friends would be using it a couple times a year and we register ATV’s. Calais
could benefit so much being a small town. This would be good for everyone. Please 
vote “ought to pass”. Thank you for your time. 


